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WARREN COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

MEDIA RELEASE

July 3, 2013
Warren County Sheriff’s Office Investigating Burglary

On July 2, 2013, an elderly woman was a victim of a Burglary, where the suspects posed
as a contractor for the electric company. The woman, who lives on State Route 741, in
Tutlecreek Township, said a white male, average build and short dark hair, knocked on
her door and represented himself as a contractor for the electric company. He was able to
lure her outside, by telling her he needed to know where her property line started and
ended.

Once the victim was outside, her home was burglarized. Although the victim did not see
any other persons with the male, Detectives believe there were others involved.

The Warren County Sheriff’s Office is continuing to investigate and wants the public to
be aware of these types of scams to lure victims from their homes.
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